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AICPA CFO Conference Rescheduled to
September (Changed from April)
If you are a current registrant, your registration will be transferred to the new date.
Should you have any questions, please contact the Global Engagement Center at
888.777.7077 (Mon-Fri 9am-6pm ET).

Mar. 14, 2020

Out of concern for the safety of attendees, the AICPA is in the process of rescheduling
the AICPA CFO Conference. The new dates will be September 16-18 at the Loews
Coronado Bay Resort.If you register today, your registration will automatically be
transferred to the new date.

If you are a current registrant, your registration will be transferred to the new date.
Should you have any questions, please contact the Global Engagement Center at
888.777.7077 (Mon-Fri 9am-6pm ET) or
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